Our Ref: 099/PSU/2025
Your Ref:
Date: 27th May 2025

To all Intern Pharmacists not deployed in 2024

RE: RENEWAL OF PROVISIONAL PRACTICING CERTIFICATE FOR INTERN PHARMACISTS
NOT DEPLOYED IN 2024.

The above subject matter refers.

Greetings from the Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda (PSU). This notice serves as a
reminder to renew your provisional practicing certificate, which is valid until July 31,
2025. To ensure continuity, please follow these steps:

1. Apply for Renewal: Submit your application for renewal of the provisional
practicing certificate upon its expiry.

2. Confirm Interest: Provide a letter confirming your interest in pursuing internship
effective August 1, 2025.

3. Academic Documents: Attach the following documents:
a) Transcript and degree certificate (for those who have graduated).
b) Letter from the academic registrar of your university (for those awaiting

transcripts and degree certificates).

4. Previous Certificate: Include a copy of your previously issued provisional

practicing certificate.

Note: Your current certificate remains valid, and you are advised to follow up with the
Ministry of Health (MoH) for deployment in the public health facilities subject to
availability of funding for the same save as otherwise deployed.

Please submit the required documents to the PSU Secretariat.

Per medicatum Servium
(With medicines We Serve)
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Dr. Lutoti Stephen
Secretary, Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda
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